
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th September 2021 

National Tutoring Programme 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
The Government are offering to subsidise private online tuition by 70% for up to 15 hours per school age 
child. I have contacted several companies and have now found one who has tutors that are confident and 
able to work with young people with SEND. The lessons will take place either:  
 
Early evening 
4-5pm 
5-6pm 
6-7pm (latest) 
 

or Saturday morning 
9am-10am 
10am-11am 
11am – 12 noon 

 
For any online tutoring, a parent MUST be present during the sessions and your son/ daughter must be 
dressed (no pyjamas) as these are essential safeguarding measures. 
 
If you are interested in your son/ daughter having a block of 15 sessions for either literacy or numeracy or a 
combination of both, and you can attend the session with your child please reply to this letter. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Debra Grogan 
Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
National Tutoring Programme 

 
 

☐ I am interested in booking a block of 15 

sessions and confirm I am able to attend these 
with my son/ daughter.  
 
Student Name: __________________________ 
 
Parent Name: ___________________________ 
 
Signed: ________________________________ 
 
Date: __________________________________ 

☐ Literacy  ☐ Numeracy     ☐ Both 

 

Preferred time slot: 

Early evening     or    Saturday morning 

☐ 4-5pm  ☐ 9am-10am 

☐ 5-6pm  ☐ 10am-11am 

☐ 6-7pm (latest) ☐ 11am – 12 noon 


